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TO: St. Johns River Water Management District DATE: August 14, 2006 
Altamonte Springs Service Center 
975 Keller Road KCGJOB#: 432.020 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-1618 

RE: 7-Eleven 
Hancock Rd. And S. R. 50, 
Clermont, FL 





KCG KELLY, 
COLLINS & 
GENTRY, INC. 

August 14, 2006 

St. Johns River Water Management District 
Altamonte Springs Service Center 
975 Keller Road 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-1618 

Re: 7-Eleven @ S. R. 50 and Hancock Road, Lake County, FL 
SE corner of S. R. 50 and Hancock Road 
Letter of Modification - SJRWMD Permit No. 42-069-67971-1 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is a letter of modification of the existing SJRWMD permit # 42-069-67971-1. The 
project is located within the City of Clermont limits, on the SE corner of State Road 50 and 
Hancock Road, Lake County, Florida. 

The existing permitted overall site has a total of 5.63 acres including 3.96 acres of 
impervious area. The proposed modification will include the construction of a road, 
connecting S. R. 50 and the commercial project known as Hancock Commons, as well as the 
redesign of the existing retention pond area. The existing calculations are indicating the 
proposed road was included within the 2.36 acres (site basin) including a total of 75% of 
impervious area. Walls will be constructed to provide for additional storage to make up for 
the encroachment issued by the road crossing. 

Due to this modification there will be no increase of the project area or of the impervious 
area nor a reduction of the stormwater treatment capability of the system. 

Please see attached existing SJRWMD permit, construction plans and modified drainage 
calculations. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

ott 
Principal 

Attachments 

cc: Jim Bartoe 
File 632/3.2 
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